
 
From: van Holst, Michael  
Sent: Monday, March 21, 2022 8:49 AM 
To: CWC <cwc@london.ca> 
Cc: Livingstone, Lynne; City of London, Mayor ; Peloza, Elizabeth  
Subject: RE: Report on Road Closures 
 
Dear CWC chair and colleagues, 
 
The blocking off streets downtown around Victoria Park on weekends has become a repeated 
occurrence and has raised numerous questions.  For this reason, I will move the following 
motion:  
 
That staff BE DIRECTED to report back to the CWC committee regarding the justifications and 
costs of the recent non-construction related street closures. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Michael van Holst 
 


